
NFB wins at festival

The National Film Board of Canada (NFB)
has won prizes for two films at the Lille
International Festival for short films held
in France, March 3-9.

Une gare sur le Yang#z a documentary
directed by Georges Dufaux of the board's
French production unit, won the prize
for best documentary, and the aniinated
filin Begînnîngs (Premiers fours) was
judged the most popular film.

Une gare sur le Yangzi is the first of a
trilogy on China that Dufaux is di-
recting. The project is a resuit of a cul-
tural exchange between Canada and the
People's Republic of China. The film
focuses on the railworkers of the town of
Wuhan in Hubei province. Dufaux's film
style is to capture vignettes of the com-
munit>' life, providing a particularly
sensitive view of the people.

Begînnings, a lyrical animation origin-
ated by Clorinda Warney, was completed
after lier death by Suzanne Gervais and
Une Gagnon of the Frenchi animation
studio at the NFB. The pastel lunes of
this art film flow through pattemns illu-
strative of evolution of the earth and of
love between man and woman.
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